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From: Pam Fendt <pam@milwaukeelabor.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 10:57 AM

To: Elmer, Linda; Zielinski, Tony

Cc: Winkbauer, Ross

Subject: CED item 10

June 7, 2017
To the Members on the Committee on Community and Economic Development,

| am writing on behalf of the Milwaukee Area Labor Council in support of the proposed ordinance relating to the use of
steel and iron produced in the United States in city-financed construction projects (item 170083). This measure will help
create good jobs and support American workers. We thank Alderman Zielinski for bringing this issue forward, and we
hope the measure will receive full support.

Pam Fendt, president
Milwaukee Area Labor Council



